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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 12:22 PM
To: babyblueeyes1002@yahoo.com
Subject: 823 Juno Avenue 

Hello Ms. Schwandt, 
I left you a voice mail regarding your appeal for 823 Juno Ave which was heard on October 15, 2019.  At that time Marcia 
Moermond continued the matter to April 15, 2020 and if no same or similar violation(s), she will reduce to $221.  I have 
checked the computer and there was no further violations so the reduction will be amended.   
 
Please let me know further if you are still appealing the reduction.  If you do, you may send in your written testimony to 
councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-6805.  If no, then we will not 
continue the public hearing to a time when we can conduct public hearing in person. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


